
TOWN OF HILLSBOROUGH 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

** TRANSFER STATION CLOSING 

DATE CHANGE ** 

 

Due to a last-minute change by our paving 

company, the Transfer Station will now be 

OPEN on Tuesday, August 12th & Wednesday, 

August 13th. 

The new dates for having the facility 

reclaimed and paved and when the facility will 

be CLOSED are Tuesday, September 9th and 

Wednesday, September 10th.  The facility will 

reopen on Friday, September 12th. 

 

Thank you. 


